
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Andrea Copsey <copseyandrea@gmail.com> 

Date: Fri, May 19, 2017 at 9:45 AM 

Subject: Redbridge Local Plan 

To:  

 

Good morning, 

 

The Inspector wishes to draw attention to the hearing statement provided by the Aldborough 

Hatch Defence Association R1098 in relation to Issue 4a Crossrail Corridor.  As indicated in 

the original representation from that organisation this includes updated traffic evidence. 

  

In the interests of fairness and to assist the examination the Inspector is willing to receive 

any comments you may have on this submission by Monday 5 June.  This will be published 

as an examination document in the normal way. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Andrea Copsey 

Local Plans Programme Officer 

 

Mobile:   07842 643988  

 

 

 


